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 AWARD NOTIFICATION                                             Award Number:     15PBJA-23-GG-00223-BRND 
 

  
 Name and Address of Recipient:      SISKIYOU, COUNTY OF 
  305 BUTTE ST 
   
 City, State and Zip: YREKA, CA   96097  
   

  
 Recipient Point of Contact:    CARIE DAUGHERTY  
  
 Email: carie.daugherty@siskiyousheriff.org
  
 Phone: 5308428173
 

 Solicitation Title:      BJA FY 23 Invited to Apply- Byrne Discretionary Community Project Funding/Byrne
Discretionary Grants Program 
 

 Federal Award Amount:      $899,000.00  
 

 Federal Award Date:     8/10/23 

  
 Awarding Agency:    Office of Justice Programs

Bureau of Justice Assistance
  
 Award Type: Initial                   

  
 Statutory Authority: Pub. L. No. 117-328, 136 Stat 4459, 4542-4543; 28

USC 530C 

 

  
 Opportunity Category: Earmark

 

  
 Assistance Listing Number: 16.753 

 Project Period Start Date:     7/1/23 
 

 Project Period End Date:     6/30/25 
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Project Description:

Overall Scope:

The Siskiyou County Sheriff’s Office has identified multiple projects needing urgent attention that
are geared towards the safety concerns of its law enforcement officers.

Research & Development:

Many of the items or vendors selected have been chosen based on outside agency referrals,
testing of actual equipment, or demos seen at conferences that the sheriff's department wishes to
align with. The sheriff's department has had a lot of turnover in various leadership roles which has
either put a delay on replacement or required the department to consistently purchase new items,
such as bullet proof vests, that quickly consumes available expenditure budgets.

This year the department aimed at vehicle replacement by utilizing various funding sources and
was able to secure some requiring pre-order and production. It is anticipating a high cost of upfit
which will exceed available means in the next year if the department wishes to order parts at this
time. This funding has allowed the sheriff's department to purchase and distribute new gun shot
wound kits to all agencies in Siskiyou County which would normally not be allowed by the County.

The sheriff's department Special Response Team (SRT) is currently being redeveloped. The
department has sent multiple eligible staff to become certified and have a new team leader who
has been creating training plans and training scenarios to ensure successful outcomes. The long-
term goal for this team is to have the needed safety equipment for the various incidents they may
respond to. The ability to provide them with up to date equipment not only inspires retention of the
team but safety of staff and the public.

 

For more information about this award, please contact the OJP Office of Communications at 202-307-0703 or
OJP.OCOM@ojp.usdoj.gov.
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